Closure of Probate Registry

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:

The Judiciary has been notified by the Centre for Health Protection that
a court user who tested positive for COVID-19 had visited the Probate
Registry on July 30. The registry will be closed for cleaning and
disinfection today (August 17) and will reopen tomorrow (August 18).

Court users who have taken tickets for relevant services can return to
the Probate Registry on LG3/F of the High Court Building (HCB) tomorrow,
according to the "Real-time queue status for the High Court Registries" on
the Judiciary website, without queuing for tickets again.

Services of other registries inside the HCB are not affected.

For enquiries, please call the following hotline from Monday to Friday
8.45am to 12.30pm and from 2pm to 5pm (except public holidays):

Probate: 2840 1683


http://www.government-world.com/closure-of-probate-registry/

